
Tuesday 5th March 2024

Little Learners Nursery Group

January 2024 fees May 2024 fees
The daily rates for babies, toddlers and pre-
school children without 30 hours funding
includes the 60p increase for meals by

Edwards and Ward

Baby room daily rate £72 Baby room daily rate £78.60

Baby room 5 days daily rate £68 Baby room 5 days daily rate £74.60

Toddler room daily rate £67 Toddler room daily rate £73.60

Toddler room daily rate 15 hours funded
£56.31

Toddler room 5 days daily rate £63 Toddler room 5 days daily rate £69.60

Toddler room 5 days daily rate 15 hours
funded £52.31

Pre school unfunded daily rate £67 (same rate
as toddlers)

Pre school unfunded daily rate £73.60
(same rate as toddlers)

Pre school funded daily rate 15 hours funded
£44

Pre school funded daily rate 15 hours funded
£50.60

Pre-school funded 5 days daily rate 15 hours
funded £42.92

Pre school funded 5 days daily rate 15 hours
funded £49.52

Pre-school daily rate 30 hrs funded £31.44
plus cost of lunch £2.86

Pre-school daily rate 30 hrs funded £37.44
plus cost of lunch £3.46

Pre-school 5 days daily rate 30 hrs funded
£29.80
plus cost of lunch £2.86

Pre-school 5 days daily rate 30 hrs funded
£35.80
plus cost of lunch £3.46

Little Learners in Nature daily rate 15 hrs
funded from £59.88

Little Learners in Nature daily rate 15 hrs
funded from £65.88

Little Learners in Nature daily rate 30 hrs
funded from £44.36
plus cost of lunch £2.86

Little Learners in Nature daily rate 30 hrs
funded from £50.36
plus cost of lunch £3.46

Little Learners in Nature daily unfunded from
£75

Little Learners in Nature daily unfunded from
£81


